
2025-2026 School Registration Info 
 
Dear Parents, 
We hope this message finds you and your family well! We are excited to share some updates about 
our program offerings for the upcoming school year, including preschool details, a potential 
kindergarten class, and before and aftercare options. 
 
Potential Kindergarten Class: 
We are pleased to announce that we are planning to open a kindergarten class to continue 
supporting our students’ educational growth. The kindergarten program will feature a balanced 
curriculum that prepares children for first grade, focusing on literacy, numeracy, and social-
emotional development. Please note that the kindergarten class is contingent upon state approval. 
We will keep you updated on the progress and provide final details as soon as we receive 
confirmation. 
  
Before and Aftercare Options: 
To better serve our families, we are exploring the possibility of offering before and aftercare 
services to accommodate varying schedules. These programs will provide a safe and structured 
environment for your child outside of regular class hours. 
• Beforecare: 8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 
• Aftercare:  3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 
  
Please note that before and aftercare services are contingent upon sufficient enrollment. If you are 
interested in utilizing these services, we kindly ask that you express your interest as soon as 
possible so we can determine feasibility. 
 
We are using a NEW software platform called Brightwheel. We will  have more information and 
details regarding that before the end of the 2024-2025 school year.   
 
We are excited about these developments and look forward to continuing to provide a supportive 
and enriching environment for your child. If you have questions about class descriptions, tuition, or 
the kindergarten and before/aftercare options, please feel free to reach out to us 
at director@cornerstonepreschoolal.com. 
  
Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 
Warm regards, 
Julie Wasserman 
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